KSU GOLF COURSE
AAENT RCH
FOUNDATI ON

122 Anderson Hall
Manhattan KS 66506-0119
785-532-5942

Fax: 785-532-6108

April 25, 2006

Bill Snyder
3133 Harahey Ridge
Manhattan, KS 66503

Dear Bill:

We appreciate your continued support of the development of the Colbert Hills project.
According to our records, your final pledge for contribution to the Kansas State University
Golf Course Management and Research Foundation is $12,500 to be paid in April 2006. I
have enclosed for you a copy of your lifetime gifts made to the KSUGCMREF.

The instructions for transfer of securities as a gift to the Kansas State University Golf Course
Management and Research Foundation are enclosed in the event that you are planning to

utilize stocks or securities.
Cash contributions should be sent directly to:

KSUGCMRE

ATTN: Bernie Haney
122 Anderson Hall
Manhattan, KS 66506

Once I receive confirmation of your cash or security contribution on this pledge, you will
receive your receipt and acknowledgement for tax deductibility purposes directly from the
Kansas State University Golf Course Management and Research Foundation. On behalf of
the Board of Directors of the KSUGCMREF, let me express our sincere appreciation for your

gift that makes Colbert Hills possible.
Please let me know if you have any questions at (785) 532-5162.

Best wishes,

Bernie Hm%ﬂ%

Executive Director
KSUGCMREF

‘Enclosure

cc: Bob Krause



KSU Golf Course Mgt/Res Fdn

as of 4/5/06
Pledge Amount $100,000
Amount remaining - $12,500

Gift Date Gift Amount
SSMinc 5/28/1999 $12,500.00
Mr Bill Snyder 4/11/2000 ‘ $12,500.00
Intercollegiate Athletics Inc 5/24/2001 $12,500.00
intercollegiate Athletics Inc 5/17/2002 $12,500.00
Intercollegiate Athletics Inc 5/15/2003 $12,500.00
Intercollegiate Athletics Inc 2/16/2004 $12,500.00

3/10/2004 $12,500.00

Intercollegiate Athletics Inc
$87,500.00





